
   

Welcome  

Homestay Evening  
 
On 8th March we held our Homestay Evening. We were 
joined by more than 100 students and their homestay 
families.  
 
Our informative social evening was well received. We 
started off in the school hall with homestay info, up-
dates, details and a Q & A session before moving into 
the staffroom for a shared BBQ.  A number of students 
were very helpful during the day with food preparation.   
 
Our homestay evenings are a fantastic opportunity for 
all our homestays and students to mix and mingle, 
share ideas and stories. Due to the positive feedback 
we received, we will definitely be planning more similar 
evenings again. 
 
We would like to thank and extend our appreciation to 
all our wonderful homestay families. Without you we 
would not be able to host and offer such a wonderful 
experience to our International Students.  
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Inside this 
issue:  

This is the first newsletter of 2017. We have enjoyed  
welcoming our new students and welcoming back our  
continuing students. 
 
This year promises to be another great year. We have  
wonderful students who are studying well with us. For our 
new students who are reading this for the first time, one of 
our international students from China, was our Dux last year 
(the top academic student at Freyberg). It is certainly an 
achievable goal for our international students.  
 
This year we have students from many countries: Chile, Brazil, Switzerland, 
South Korea, Japan, Hong Kong, Vietnam, China, India, Germany, and Finland. 
This makes for a wide mix of students, cultures and languages and is great for 
all students at Freyberg. We hope everything goes smoothly for all our students 
this year, but if there is anything you as parents are worried about, please feel 
free to contact us. You are very welcome to do so. We are very happy to help 
with any questions you may have. 
 
Regards 
Wendy Jochem  
Associate Principal  
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New Students in 2017  

Gaythri  

Rathakrishna  
India  

Lucas Rodrigues 

Cunha  
Brazil  

Sophia Qin  

China  
Cristobal 

Schwerter 
Tellez  

Chile  

Christina Liu  

China  
Rie Nakajima  

Japan  

Qiling Luo  

China  
Matthew Hui  

Hong Kong  
Saori Mori  

Japan  
Paula Stoll  

Switzerland  
Yuri Marumo  

Japan  
Yiyi Feng  

China  

Kazuma Kuwa  

Japan  
Mayara Batista  

De Sa 
Brazil  

Mei Aoki  

Japan  
Thaisa Marques  

Simoes  
Brazil  

Sarah De Franca 

E Silva  
Brazil  

James Yun  

Korea  

Mizuki Torigoe  

Japan  
Viet Tran  

Vietnam  
Shun Koike  

Japan  
Julian  

Bodenburg  
Germany  

Igor Da Cunha 

Felix  
Brazil  

Chaewon Yun  

Korea  

Jose Mateus  

Pereira De Moura  
Brazil  

Kent Aso  

Japan  
Eric Duan  

China  


